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ICI Comment Letter on the Financial
Data Transparency Act Proposed Joint
Data Standards
On October 21, 2024, ICI submitted a comment letter to nine federal agencies, including
the Securities and Exchange Commission, on their proposal to jointly establish data
standards for collections of information reported to the Agencies under the Financial Data
Transparency Act of 2022.

Read more in the comment letter.
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